
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

P5 are currently learning about Space as their World Around Us topic. We have been doing lots of 

fun work learning about the planets and Space in class. As part of their homework over the  next few 

weeks I would like them to create their very own alien and space rocket. You can work on this 

project with your child and be as creative as you want. The aliens and rockets need to be handed in 

by Friday 23rd February. Have fun! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Magill  

 

  


